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FOI ref no:   SCO/FOI/033/2023 

Date:  2 October 2023      

Dear Applicant, 

Freedom of Information request: reference SCO/FOI/033/2023 first notified to us by email on 18 

September 2023. 

 

Thank you for publishing the Chief Constable's expenditure data on your website (found here): 

https://staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk/finance/local-expenditure  

 

However, I am currently unable to find details on the Chief Constable’s spending for certain periods 

of time. For this reason, I would like to use the Freedom of Information Act to request all of the Chief 

Constable’s expenditure data over £500 for the following periods:  

 

1. January 2016 to March 2017 

2. August 2021 

 

Please can you provide the data in a machine-readable format, such as a CSV.  

 

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office response to your enquiry is as follows:  
 

1. No information held. 

2. https://staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/CC-Spend-August-2021-1.pdf 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 

review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this 

email and should be addressed to: 

Compliance Manager 

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office 

Block 9, Staffordshire Police HQ 

Stafford 

ST18 0YY 

Or emailed to: FOI.PFCC@staffordshire-pfcc.gov.uk.  

Please remember to quote the reference number in any future communications.  

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Decision Maker 
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